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Smith Holly

From: Cyndi Karp <cyndikarp@peak.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 5:49 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB 3105 Support Stewardship program for household hazardous waste

Oregon House Committee on Energy and Environment 
  
I strongly support HB 3105 Establishes product stewardship program for household hazardous 
waste.  This Stewardship program is very important for Oregon's current and future generations for 
good stewardship of watersheds. 
  
Please support HB 3105 forming a Stewardship program for household hazardous waste 
products.  What we flush down our drains effects what is put into our waterways that effect 
endangered salmon and our drinking water down stream.  
  
Thank you for your full consideration of HB 3105.  Please support. 
  
Cyndi Karp  
Waldport, OR  97394 
Watershed Advocate 


